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A-720 Series, 2” Angle Valve Conversion Kits 

 
 
 
Items Affected: A-720, A-721, A-721-B, and A-724 Angle Valves 
 
 

Summary: On May 25, 2018, Midland issued Technical Service Bulle�n 20180525-02. This bulle�n covered 
conversion kits for our 2” Angle Valves, which have since been supplied at no charge to our customers. 

At the end of 2024, Midland has shipped several thousand more kits than were in the original popula�on of 
angle valves impacted. These kits were supplied free of charge to car builders, owners/lessees of tank cars, and 
repair shops.  

As of April 1, 2025, we will no longer be supplying these hardware conversion kits at no charge.  

Kits impacted by this change include K-720-100, K-721B-100, and K-724-100. 

 

Note: At the start of 2024, we launched standardized repair kits for all product families. All current Angle Valve 
repair kits include the hardware items that were supplied in these free conversion kits. 

 

 

 

Contact Us: For addi�onal ques�ons, visit: 
htps://www.opwglobal.com/midland/contact/sales-manager-locator for contact informa�on. 
 

  

This TSB is based on extensive testing and performance experience and is the most current information available. Midland reserves the right 
to make changes in specifications and other information contained in this document without prior notice. The users should in all cases consult 
Midland to determine whether any such changes have been made. 
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